
We piloted a Street Law
program at a local middle

school for sixth through
eighth grade students. Each
day their critical thinking,

public speaking, and
leadership skills grow while
exploring justice, fairness,

and advocacy.

The 52nd Street Law Mock
Trial tournament saw over
two dozen teams compete.
Students honed advocacy
skills, while law students

deepened their legal
knowledge.  In the final
round, School Without

Walls defeated Banneker
High in a tournament round

for the ages.

Street Law secured five full-
ride scholarships, valued at
$17,000 each, for students

to attend Georgetown’s
Summer Hoyas program.
Malcolm, a standout from

Anacostia High and leader
in the Citywide Mock Trial
competition, exemplifies its

impact as he pursues
dreams of law and football.

GREETINGS FROM STREET LAW
Our community’s generous support has been at
the core of  another impactful year for Street
Law. Because of Street Law champions like you,
we’ve equipped law students, high school
students, and communities with the tools to
understand the law and create meaningful
change. Together, we cultivate active
citizenship and nurture the next generation of
legal professionals. This year has been full of
significant milestones we want to share with
you.
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Empowering
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Removing Barriers
to Legal Careers

A Pathway Forward, released last year, showcases the transformative
impact of Street Law in Louisville. Featuring Georgetown Law’s Street
Law Director Charisma Howell, it highlights how the program fosters
confidence, advocacy, and legal understanding, inspiring other law

schools to adopt these initiatives.  A special thanks to Laura Rothstein,
L’74, for bringing this documentary to life and allowing us to have its

DC premiere at Georgetown Law’s October 2024 Reunion.



Join us this April for our third annual giving day -- more details will be coming soon in
email and social media. If you can’t wait to support our students and mission of fostering
engaged citizens, you can give today at give.georgetown.edu/streetlaw or by scanning

the QR code below. You can also give via the reply device included.

Thank you for being a part of the Street Law family -- your generosity changes lives and we
are deeply grateful for your support. Wishing you a wonderful year ahead!

Charisma X. Howell (L’11)
Visiting Associate Professor and Director

Give Here

Save the Date:
Street Law’s Third Annual Giving Day is April 2

Charisma X. Howell

Stay Updated:
@georgetown_streetlawdc @GeorgetownStreetLaw

streetlaw@georgetown.edu




